
Notice of Non-discrimination

The Palmyra R-I School District does not discriminate on the 
basis of race, color, national origin, sex, disability, or age in its 
programs and activities and provides equal access to the Boy 
Scouts and other designated youth groups.1 The following person 
has been designated to handle inquiries regarding the non-
discrimination policies:

Kinsey Cissna, Special Programs Coordinator
PO Box 151
Palmyra, MO  63461
(573) 769-2067

In the event the compliance officer is unavailable or is the subject 
of a report that would otherwise be made to the compliance 
officer, reports should instead be directed to the acting 
compliance officer:

Kirt Malone, Superintendent 
PO Box 151
Palmyra, MO  63461
(573) 769-2066

For further information on notice of non-discrimination, visit http://
wdcrobcolp01.ed.gov/CFAPPS/OCR/contactus.cfm for the 
address and phone number of the office that serves your area, or 
call 1-800-421-3481.
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